Presidents Letter
Hotlanta Squares Hot Tips
February 2022

Greetings Dancers,

With the Omicron virus surge subsiding, we are going to resume our square dancing
classes on Monday February 28, 7pm-9;30 pm , and Tuesday March 1, 7pm- 9:30 pm .

Our next upcoming dance will be Saturday, March 12, 2022, 7pm- 10 pm with caller
Nick Hartley. We should all be ready to celebrate this reunion at Peachtree Baptist
Church.

The Twin City Spin, IAGSDC’s 2022 annual convention May 27-29, 2022, is definitely
going to occur. Get your registration submitted, and your Fun Badge Tour, Meal Deal,
and Hotel reservations confirmed. http://twincityspin.com/registration/

Thanks go to our new Treasurer, Cameron Synnestvedt, and new Marketing
Coordinator, Linda Claire Snyder for filling those positions.

Linda Crowder and Ernest Gardener will be our New Dancer Coordinators. New student
dancer classes will start when we are comfortably back to our dancing routine.

Our search to fill our vacant Vice President position has been ongoing for 2 years.
Please encourage a capable member to step up now for this very important position,
This will keep our club operations running smoothly in the upcoming months.

Yellow Rocks,

Randy Rowan


https://hotlantasquares.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=45a8df08b613ec629fd7134ec&id=7205c67870&e=0b196fe0f3

